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Fanno Creek project
Denny to Hall
Tualatin Hills Park and Recreation 
District and Clean Water Services are 
working together to improve water 
quality and restore wildlife habitat along 
Fanno Creek.  We will be re-aligning the 
stream, installing a new bridge over the 
creek, and planting native plants. We 
are expecting work to be completed in 
October 2020. 

New Fanno Creek route

Current Fanno Creek route

New bridge over Fanno Creek

New ponded areas
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